
 

NOTICE to all Club Members 
 
Guayabitos Pickleball Club Annual General Meeting (AGM)  
January 20, 2025 - 9:00 am @ the courts. 
Registration open at 8:30 (All members must be registered to vote) 
*ALL PLAY will cease during the meeting. 
 
Nominations for Board Members will be open until January 17, 2025 
midnight. As per our club bylaws, nominations will only be in advance of 
the AGM. Teresa Joki (President) and Ann Beniuk (Secretary) agreed to stay on 
for their second term. Board members Jocelyne Berube, Pauline Landry, 
Linda Balon-Smith, Bryce Paton and Lee Abel agreed to be nominated 
again. We are required to have a minimum of 7 and a maximum of 9 
members on the board. The Club Bylaws are posted on our website= 
under Members Only for your review. If you are a member and not 
registered, please do so to ensure you get all the club updates and full 
access to the website. 
 
Please send nominations to guayabitospb@gmail.com. 
When nominating others, please confirm that the nominated member 
has accepted the nomination. Note that members can nominate 
themselves. 
 
If you have a topic you would like to add to the Agenda, please send an 
email to guayabitospb@gmail.com prior to Jan 17. Please include a 
detailed explanation of the topic you would like to address and the 
discussion points. Note that for time considerations, only items on the 
agenda will be addressed.  
 
Happy New Year’s everyone! We are looking forward to 2025 and great 
turn out at the AGM. 
 
See you at the courts! 
Teresa Joki 


